
Notice of Scheduled Power Outage 
 

February 28, 2024 
 

Kuapa Isle AOAO 
156 Opihikao Way 
Honolulu, HI 96825 

Dear Kuapa Isle AOAO, 

Modernizing the electric grid and providing reliable electric service to our customers is Hawaiian 
Electric's highest priority. We regularly perform work on our electric system and utilize technology, and 
processes to minimize disruption to our customers, but at times we may need to deenergize power to 
safely perform our work. We understand that an outage of any length is an inconvenience, so we 
carefully plan this work to minimize the impact to our customers and your business operations. 

 
On Wednesday, March 13, 2024 we will be performing inspections of vaults and handholes 
which will require a complete power outage in your area. 

 
Scheduled Outa e Date: 

 Area s Affected: 
Scheduled Outa  8:30 a.m. 

2:30 .m. 
 

The times listed above are estimates based on our assessment of the scheduled work and known site 
conditions. There is always a possibility that unforeseen conditions could lengthen or shorten the 
outage duration, but we make every effort to work quickly and safely to complete the job and restore 
service as soon as possible. 

 
Should the work be cancelled due to a weather or project delay, the work will be rescheduled for a later 
date. To ensure that you receive timely notification and information about this scheduled work (as well 
as other important notifications from Hawaiian Electric), we ask that you confirm your contact 
information (phone, email and mailing address) via your online account at www.hawaiianelectric.com. 

Please review the enclosed flyer, which contains instructions and precautions to take before, 
during and after a scheduled outage. 

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience and cooperation as we work to 
maintain reliable service for your community. If you have questions or concerns, please contact us at 
(808) 543-7777 or via email at commercialservices@hawaiianelectric.com. 

Mahalo, 
Commercial Client Services 
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